Minutes January 2010 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors
Date:


January 13, 2010
Time:


9:00 AM

Place:


JFK Fitness Center
Attendees:

Bob Broadhurst
Erika Broadhurst 

John Burt

Allen Jokinen
Steve Mills

Deborah Osborne
Tom Pendleton

Stephen Phillips
Bruce Cohen

Absent:

none
Secretary’s Minutes.  Allen Jokinen’s minutes of the last meeting were approved with one minor revision.
Classes.  This is one of the major advantages of our Center.  Virtually all other fitness centers provide classes at significant additional cost.

The Board discussed at length the number and content of our classes.  Attendance can be irregular.  Some classes are more popular than others.  Which classes should be offered in the future?
Equipment.  The estimate for the new fans, including installation, is $4502.86.  They should already be installed.  Much of the cost is for a new electrical line.
Bruce Cohen will purchase a separate cart for the VCR/TV/DVD player.

Bruce is obtaining estimates for a new dumbbell system.  As with any major acquisition, the Board will first clearly confirm that we can afford this item.

By-Laws Committee.  A draft of revised/updated by-laws was submitted via email.  The Board will review and discuss at the next meeting.

This committee is re-writing the by-laws and will meet again in the near future.

Treasurer’s Report.  A reconciliation of accounts was conducted and some additional monies became available.  A final report will be available at the next meeting.
Next Meeting.  There was no meeting in February.  The next meeting will be held March 10, 2010.
Respectfully submitted,
Allen Jokinen
Meeting Agenda for January 13th at 9 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report 

· Bruce’s Updates & Membership Report

· Unfinished Business
· Revision of By Laws (John) – Update Only

· New Business 

· Discussion of Recent Purchases (Bruce & Bob)

· Discussion of Future Purchases (Dumbbell System, etc)

· Announcements
· Next board meeting – February 10th at 9 AM

